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Unacceptable. Oregon has been a leader in breaking down barriers to 

representation, the concept our entire country was founded upon. Mail in voting is 

safe, cost efficient, and accessible to every Oregonian. Our relatively high rates (for 

America, which is pretty pathetic) of voter participation are to be lauded, protected, 

and emulated. Keep mail in voting as the only obvious choice for Oregon  


